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Dr Shashi Kumar     March 13th 2017 
Director,  
Indira Gandhi National Forest Academy 
Dehradun, India 
 

Subject:  Mid CareerTrainning Phase – II (2) Course, foreign module in Finland 
 

Dear Director, Dr. Shashi Kumar, 

The BioAcademy Finland, as the main Finnish partner of Baumann Moscow State Technical University 
(former Moscow State Forest University) conducting Foreign Module of Mid Career Training for senior IFS 
Officers, has a pleasure to cordially invite the following Indian Forest Service Officers, including Dr K 
Sasikumar from IGNFA,  to Finland during the Foreign Module. This training will take place from April9th – 
April15thin Finland. 

Indian Forest Service Officers and Indira Gandhi National Forest Academy faculty member: 
 
No. Full Name (Shri/Ms.)  
 
1.  Supongnukshi 
2.  Abhay Kumar 
3.  Amrit Kumar Das 
4.  Charchil Kumar 
5.  Chouck Singh Ninama 
6.  DigantaGogoi 
7.  DushyantVasavada 
8.  MariaselvamGeethanjali 
9.  Gulab Singh 
10. HiranyaKumarSarma 
11. Anita Karn 
12.  VanchawngLalfala 
13.  LalthlamuanaPachuau 
14.  ManojArgal 
15.  Manoj Kumar Tripathi 
16.  Narendra Kumar Sanodia 
17. ObaiahPalaiah 
18.  UpendraPratap Singh 
19.  ProbestineRangsaMarak 
20.  Sanjay Shrivastava 
21.  Shyam Kumar Molley 

22.  Sunil Kumar Singh 
23. TarunJohri 
24.  TrippeswamyJyannaKavitha 
25.  BoraiahVenkatesh 
26.  Yamuna Prasad Singh 
27.  RajeshSobhanaKumar 
28. JanardanPrasadKeshri 
29.  Mithilesh Kumar Singh 
30.  Ajit Kumar Singh 
31. Anupama 
32.  Asis Kumar Samanta 
33.  Om Prakash 
34. SubhankarSengupta 
35. Sudhir Chandra Das 
36. Kamlesh Pandey 
37. Kumar Ashutosh 
38. Amarnath Prasad Singh 
39. DebanshuMallick 
40. Ganga Prasad Chhetri 
41. SasikumarKaliannan, IGNFA 

 

We kindly request that visas be issued to the IFS Officers for this time period to the aforementioned. Our 
Academy, and partner organizations are enthused about meeting and interacting with the IFS Officers, and 
anticipates very productive sessions both in the classroom, on field trips and visits to forest sector companies. We 
look forward to change ideas and knowledge, to visit and interact with several Finnish companies, organizations 
and institutions with IFS officers. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
Kontiolahti, March 13, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Adj. Prof., LiisaToivonen 
CEO 
BioAcademy Finland 


